
 

Early Action Referral Language 
The University of Colorado Denver revised their Early Action emails to connect 
students to campus resources to support their success. 

Hello Michelle: 

The LRC team hopes this email finds you well as we navigate the rest of the spring 2021 
semester remotely.  

We received a referral from one of your professors that you might benefit from some of 
the services that we offer in the Learning Resources Center. We provide a series of 
services for all CU Denver fee-paying students that may be able to assist you 
throughout the semester and beyond. We have a variety of tutors for historically 
challenging courses such as Chemistry, Biology, Math, Physics, etc. Other subjects 
include Psychology, Economics, Finance, Civil and Electrical Engineering, Modern 
Languages, and more. Feel free to email us or visit the virtual front desk to see if we can 
help with YOUR course! 

Tutoring comes in a variety of Scheduled Group Tutoring, Guided Study Groups, and 
Supplemental Instruction Sessions (SI) via Zoom. The LRC also offers scheduled group 
Study Skills Workshops in addition to individual coaching sessions (goal-setting, 
learning strategies, time management, procrastination, test-taking, test anxiety, general 
study skills, and more).  

Please note that the LRC utilizes Navigate through your student portal to schedule our 
services so specific details and instructions are available online at 
www.ucdenver.edu/LRC. Navigate will not allow you to sign-up for any service that is 
during a scheduled synchronous or asynchronous class. Also feel free to visit our 
Virtual Front Desk on Monday-Friday from 8:00-5:00 as we’d love to speak with you and 
help you sign up for any of our services. For more detailed information of all of our 
services, please see the attached flyers and visit our website at 
www.ucdenver.edu/LRC. You can also reach us via email at LRC@ucdenver.edu.   

We look forward to hearing from you soon and wish you all the best this semester. 
Please take good care of yourself and keep up the fantastic work!  

Michelle & the LRC Team 

 

 


